
From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: 3/14/2012 2:04:43 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow up on Storage OIR comments?

RedactedExcellent. Thanks for the fast response. My cell is 
know yours as well.

or any last minute issues. Pis let me

Aloke Gupta
California Public Utilities Commission
o: 415.703.5239
e: aloke.qupta@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Wed 3/14/2012 1:50 PM 
To: Gupta, Aloke
Subject: RE: Follow up on Storage OIR comments?

Hi Aloke,

3:30 works great. Let’s meet a few minutes prior to 3:30 in the 77 Beale lobby. We will keep the 
meeting small and informal.

Redacted vas handling but he has moved on to Customer Care. I’m looking forward to working
with you again.

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Gupta, Aloke [mailto:aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2012 1:37 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: RE: Follow up on Storage OIR comments?
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Hi Meredith:

Great to run into you again. I didn't realize you were still handling storage, otherwise I would have started with 
you.

Thanks for coordinating. If we can start at 3:30 that would be a little better; if availability is an issue, we can still 
work with 4pm. What bldg should I come to? Btw, let's keep this infonnal and a small team. No one needs to 
prep anything. I am just looking to get more background/insights around some of the comments in Jan 31 filing 
and perhaps raise other points to think about and get reactions.

RedaAlso, based or Redact cmajy [ ]iact already sent notes to 
avoid duplication, t hanks.

and Dan. Pis let them know of our exchange torfpd

Aloke Gupta

California Public Utilities Commission

o: 415.703.5239

e: aloke.guptafficpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml
Sent: Wed 3/14/2012 1:11 PM ...
To: Gupta, Aloke
Subject: FW: Follow up on Storage OIR comments?

Hi Aloke,

Would tomorrow afternoon at 4:00 work for a meeting to discuss our opening comments? We 
can meet at PG&E. I will coordinate with Redacted and others here.
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Thanks,

Meredith

From: Gupta, Aloke [mailto:aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday. March 14. 2012 9:18 AM 
To: Redacted
Subject: Storage OIR comments?

RedactHello [T

I am on ED staff working on Storage OIR. I would like to have an informal chat with PG&E staff to get more 
insights into some of PG&E's comments filed on Jan. 31. Please let me know who I can follow up with. Thx.

Aloke Gupta

California Public Utilities Commission

o: 415.703.5239

e: aloke.guptafficpuc.ca.gov
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